
Newsletter – WC 5th September 2022 
Inspiring success through learning, community and faith. 
I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me – 
Philippians 4:13 

 

 

 

  

It’s all done and signed off.  Yippee!  Thanks 
to Dixons builders from Carnforth and to the 
Diocese, we now have a new staffroom and 
kitchen, two intervention areas, a library (in 
a room of its own) Thanks to everyone for 
their hard work setting school up, and for 

your patience. 

Building work 

A massive St John’s well done to all our 
Silverdale Stars this week. 
Curlews – Rose.   For a super start to school!  
You are amazing. 
Bitterns – Oscar.  For having a sensible and 
grown up attitude towards being an all-new 
Bittern! 
Harriers – Florence.  For being a kind friend 
and looking after others when they’re feeling 
sad. 
 

Stars of the Week 

What a wonderful week we have had in school.  
Having been in and out of the building over the 
summer holidays with builders and staff, it was 
great to have the energy of the children back in 
the classes and on the playground.  The children 
were so pleased to see their friends too.  I have 
LOVED teaching in all three classes this week – 
getting to know our new children in Reception 
and Nursery too.  Goodness, they have settled so 
well.  The new children are a credit to 
themselves, their parents/carers and their 
teachers.  Mrs Milligan and Mrs Berry have had 
lots of cuddles, and giggles this week!  Welcome 
also to Artem, Yaroslav, Abigail and Benjamin. 

Welcome back 
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This is now on a Friday morning.  Please 
come along and celebrate the 

achievements of your children.  If anyone 
can help set up tea and coffee, that would 
be wonderful. The hall is open from 08:45 

Family Worship 

Teach the older men to be 
temperate, worthy of respect, 
self-controlled, and sound in 

faith, in love, and in 
endurance. 

Titus 2:2 

Friday Thought 

Week 2 
WC 

12.09.22 

Lunches 
Guitar lessons start on Friday 16th 

September with Mr Baker.  We 
have group sessions and 

individual tuition.  Don’t forget 
your guitars! 

Keyboard starts on Tuesday with 
Mrs Beresford. 

Music lessons 

‘Meet the Teacher’ evening is on Tuesday 20th 
September in the school hall and in classrooms.  
It will start at 18:00 with Miss Sanderson talking 

about expectations and school improvement 
plan.  There will then be an opportunity to visit 
classrooms where teachers share expectations 
in class and any ‘housekeeping’.    Time slots for 

this are 18:20 and then repeated at 18:40 for 
those with children in multiple classes. 

Meet the teacher 

A vacancy for parent governor has arisen on 
our governing body.  Becoming a governor, is a 

great way to get more involved in the life of 
school and support school improvements.  
Information regarding this, will be sent out 

with children. WC 19th September. 

Parent Governor 
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Monday - Speech and language therapist in 
school  

Tuesday – keyboard lessons start 

Friday  - Guitar lessons start 

The week ahead… 

This message is a repeat of the message I put out on 
Facebook last week. But for the benefit of those that 
did not see it. 
School is looking amazing. Can I take this opportunity to 
say a huge 'thank you' to those who have helped over the 
summer holidays.  
Without their support, we would be nowhere near where 
we are now. So, here they are (to name but a few!) 
 
Martin Bargh (parent) - for brilliant joinery work 
Ivan Scrase (parent) - brilliant joinery work 
Julie Mason (parent) - brilliant mural painting 
Polly Broadhurst (governor) - helping move furniture and 
sewing forest school bags 
Janet (governor) and Will Barton - furniture building and 
sewing forest school bags 
Steve Parry (governor) - picture hanging, furniture 
moving, general advice giver! 
KQC (carpet fitters) - last minute carpet track fitting on 
Friday!  
jdixonandsons.co.uk (contractors)- building work 
All the teachers and learning support staff too. Not a 
week has gone by, where a member of staff hasn't been 
in. 
... And, of course Mrs Taylor and Mrs Chatburn for 
keeping me 'in check', sending me home and for working 
so hard with uniforms, admin and getting school ready 
and looking nice. 
 
Thank you all. 
Miss Sanderson 
 

Message from Miss Sanderson 

Church News 
Reverend Mary will be made vicar on Tuesday 7th 
June at 19:30 in church.  All welcome. 
Don’t forget service at 09:00, this Sunday 
morning.  Bacon butties to  
follow after the service     

 We have a new and exciting line up of 
Enrichment clubs. 
Monday is Mad Science club with Explosive 
Erika 
Tuesday is Craft club with Miss Baker 
Wednesday is JAM club with Miss Sanderson 
Thursday is Running Club with Belinda  
(PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A CHANGE TO THE 
ADVERTISED DAY. WE NEED HELP WITH 
RUNNING CLUB.  CAN YOU PLEASE SUPPORT 
US BY GOING ON A MONTHLY ROTA?) 
Friday is football with Morecambe football 
club 
Please make sure you have signed up at the 
office for enrichment clubs. They are on a 
first come/first serve basis. 

After school clubs 
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609
519592/events 

 

What’s on further afield… 

Please check out our school website for your child’s 
curriculum/class overview for this term. 
Starlings and Curlews 
Bitterns 
Harriers 
 
Please also visit the governor section of the website.  
We now have governor bios, so you can learn more 
about their roles and their special areas of 
interests/expertise.  We really have a wonderful 
governing body, that support school very much. 
 

WEBSITE 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/392582147793818/user/620866180/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVGtxj3WJZ9Z6neXRpbkm090bZjwG1E9TeGpor6J7keYz-F-_F3UP-GYLeO8AT9wat7YG9YlfViFzWyBXv7C0QeRW_8AO9HqsK2UMrlTvWc-w4ul_WKOB-diRLYiqNz9VNbLN7dRe1RTE6uTD_U85Mp7kFj0xFiOQcb5_hxMQ8trlpn0tTw8hGbqJXUG6zM03M&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/392582147793818/user/100005199966146/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVGtxj3WJZ9Z6neXRpbkm090bZjwG1E9TeGpor6J7keYz-F-_F3UP-GYLeO8AT9wat7YG9YlfViFzWyBXv7C0QeRW_8AO9HqsK2UMrlTvWc-w4ul_WKOB-diRLYiqNz9VNbLN7dRe1RTE6uTD_U85Mp7kFj0xFiOQcb5_hxMQ8trlpn0tTw8hGbqJXUG6zM03M&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fjdixonandsons.co.uk%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1J62MYEO4t_qgGbL8a4f737GiczBdcEzc4gsufDNdZvH-v1fqjgXKU4ag&h=AT3e5BkPHkKQPFRpjirW1beiHgADWpyZJP043aVETAqpuAD1mQajo2Fky2ppL4OEQUjukXbq7VXdw0NtNK3y5E53_4zGPMUmiVtaHAF3AbSa8OHiMF-5EbHPVbPEFUMe8Q&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1ihSJrTQERsmAfhCUJCjij7POpE8wk71dByyJziENUK2VACYayv4-HPQwPhYf7SSWcSVsveieMP22NUWZephLb6MUUwGQ2tOo2SooaFuxnZmcZT0EvuCJ9sPmKzo6eR1SlAE8EV2RrUzbxGdOn4vikWkEFfNx4QO5o89y6Up9vXiNhuwl7a6t2qxwxchpMTkT6JOnvIJcK
https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=silverdale%20st%20john's%20primary%20school
https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609519592/events
https://www.facebook.com/groups/509377609519592/events
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/nursery-reception/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-1-2/
https://www.silverdale.lancs.sch.uk/curriculum/year-5-6/

